CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE LABOR-MANAGEMENT RELATIONS BOARD

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION REGARDING REPRESENTATION PETITION

CASE NUMBER: LB 23-02

DATE NOTICE WAS POSTED: January 30, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised the Albuquerque Investigators Association has filed a Petition with the
Labor Management Relations Board (Board) seeking certification as the exclusive bargaining

Respectfully yours,

BY: /l;cp I A _ . Date: February 1, 2023
I =

Ted Baca, Chaitman of the Labor Management Relations Board




